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Chatham, ON N7M 5K2 
Phone: (519) 352-6300 

   Toll Free: 1-866-804-7325 
entegrus.com 

 
 

 

August 18, 2021 
 
Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Updating the CDM Guideline for Electricity Distributors  

Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2021-0106 
 

 
Dear Ms. Long,  
 
On August 5, 2021, the Ontario Energy Board issued a letter inviting written comments from 
interested parties on the proposed updates to CDM guidelines.   
 
Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (“Entegrus”) is notifying the Board of its intent to participate in the above 
noted consultation.  
 
Entegrus is not eligible for and does not intend to seek an award of costs per the Board’s Costs 
Award Guidelines.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
Mark Groendyk 
Regulatory Supervisor 
Entegrus Powerlines Inc.  
Phone: (519) 352-6300 ext. 4286 
regulatory@entegrus.com 
 
cc:  Jim Hogan, President & CEO 
 Chris Cowell, Chief Financial & Regulatory Officer 

David Ferguson, VP Regulatory & Human Resources 
  
 


